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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
In an effort to retain current certified staff members and with the ever-changing landscape of how certified staff members are moved or reassigned to meet students’ learning needs, we are reviewing our current processes. We would like to change the process of awarding National Board stipends.
DISCUSSION
Currently, certified staff are eligible for National Board Stipends upon verification from the National Board for Professional Teaching Standards. The current stipend is only awarded to employees who qualify if they work 50% of their time in the field for which they earned the certificate. However, if a supervisor changes their schedule or work assignment, or they decide to go for a promotion or pursue another position out of their NBCT certificate area the employee loses their National Board stipend.
An employee who earns his or her National Board Certification takes that new knowledge and understanding with them throughout their career. Why would we penalize employees who want to take a new position or are placed in a new position because student enrollment numbers change? We are proposing that once an employee earns their National Board Certification and continues to maintain their certification with the National Board for Professional Teaching Standards., that employee would receive the NBCT stipend no matter the certified position they hold in the Oldham County School System. Once a staff member allows their certification to lapse, they would forgo the stipend.
RECOMMENDATION
Approve that once staff receive their National Board Certification, and maintain it, they will continue to receive the NBCT stipend throughout their career with Oldham County Schools.




On motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the recommendation that once staff receive their National Board Certification, and maintain it, they will continue to receive the NBCT stipend throughout their career with Oldham County Schools. ( - ) 
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Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair					Jason Radford, Ed.D, Superintendent 
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